
 

 

 

 

 

 

22th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Re Year 9 Sports Day. 

On Friday 2nd July year 9 will be involved in their end of year sports afternoon. All students 

will be taking part, with a trophy being awarded to the overall winning form. Over the next 

few weeks students will be choosing the sport they would like to be involved in and 

organising their teams with their form tutors. 

All year 9 students should wear their PE kit for school for the day (consisting of Carleton polo 

shirt, shorts or skort, socks and trainers. Students may also choose to wear a plain black or 

navy pair of tracksuit bottoms, or if they prefer they can wear a plain black pair of leggings 

underneath their shorts / skort). 

It is also important that they bring plenty of water to drink and some sun cream, as they will 

be outside for the whole of period 4 and 5. At this stage we are still unable to use water 

fountains to refill bottles so it is vital that your child brings a drink from home, or they can 

purchase water in the cafeteria during their lunch break.  

If your child has any questions about the event please ask them to speak to their PE teacher 

who will be happy to help. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr T Halliday 

Curriculum Leader of PE   

 


